





January 6, 2020

H.E. Frans Timmermans
Executive Vice-President
European Commission
Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200
1049 Brussels, Belgium

via email: frans-timmermans-contact@ec.europa.eu

Dear Mr. Executive Vice-President,

I am extremely pleased to learn that you will be attending the 2020 Annual Meeting of the World Economic Forum in Dayos.

As part of your program, I would like to request a private bilateral meeting with you to discuss how the Coca-Cola system can help achieve the EU Green Deal by updating you on our actions to promote a circular economy through our 'World Without Waste' ambitions and the progress we have made in Europe since its launch in 2018. In addition, I would like to update you on our progress to reduce our global carbon emissions.

The Coca-Cola system look forward to understanding how we can further contribute to the Commission's ambitious agenda for sustainable growth.

My staff will be in touch with your team to determine if it might be possible for us to meet while we are both in Switzerland.

Thank you for your consideration and with all best wishes for happy, healthy 2020.

Sincerely,

